
McKownville Improvement Association 
Public Meeting 

Thursday, October 17, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. 
Hampton Inn, 1442 Western Avenue 

Please come to our October meeting and hear the latest updates from Delaware Engineering on the stormwater 
drainage and drinking water projects, have some ice cream, and mingle with neighbors. 

Other News: 
The McKownville Fire Department together with the McKownville Improvement Association will again host a 
Children's Halloween Party at the McKownville Fire Station, 1250 Western Ave.  This will be held on Hal-
loween night, October 31st. from 6:00 - 8:00 PM.  We will be visited by a clown, who will create  balloon and 
face-painting art for the children.  There will be games and treats available such as ice cream sundaes, apples 
and cookies.  All children and their adult chaperones are invited!  Many thanks to the Fire Department for fund-
ing the party again this year. 

Subscription to the Association email list: 
We are pleased that many of you have subscribed to receive email announcements via the Association’s website 
(mckownville.org). If you have not yet subscribed but wish to receive emails from us, please take the following 
simple steps: 

1. Go the the webpage https://mckownville.org/MIAallsubunsub.html (or use the link to this form on the Con-
tacts and Meetings page of the website). 

2.  Fill out the form and submit the information by clicking on the labelled green button.  A request confirmation 
webpage will appear. 

3. You must then use the link contained in an email message sent to your address to verify and activate your 
subscription. If you do not submit this verification, your email address will not be added to our list. 

McKownville Improvement Association Officers and Board Members 

Ellen Manning, President, 3 Norwood St., 482-3779   Leslie John Craigue, 214 Woodscape Dr., 446-9344   
       Richard Goldstein, 24 Warren St., 482-3142 
Doug Smith, Vice President, 5 McKown Rd., 482-6081   William Kidd, 16 Elmwood St., 438-1151 
       Angie Parsons, 136 Arcadia Ave., 944-7311 

 Laura Barry, Secretary, 3 Waverly Pl., 813-9694   Don Reeb, 5 Norwood St., 489-3909 
        Tom Robert, 47 E. Highland Dr., 859-9531    
 Martha Harausz, Treasurer, 1445 Western Ave., 489-3855  Debra Trees, 8 Ayre Dr., 489-1519 
        Jim White, 8 Brookwood Ave., 459-9176 

   


